
18/12/2020 

 
 

 

By way of email only:  

Dear  

Official Information Act request: TRIFR benchmarking Information  

Further to your letter dated 24 November 2020 made under the Official Information Act 1982. 

Specifically, you requested: 

Please provide Total Recordable Injury Frequency Rate (TRIFR) data reported by 
DHB’s from 2013 up to today by month and year. 

Waikato DHB is not able to provide this information to you because the information 
requested does not exist and is refusing the request pursuant to section 18(d) of the Official 
Information Act.  

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to investigate and review the DHB’s decision. 
The Ombudsman’s postal address is: 

The Ombudsman 
Office of the Ombudsman 
P O Box 10-152 
Wellington 

Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community understanding 
of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This includes the proactive publication 
of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after 
they have been released. 

I trust this answers your query. 

Yours sincerely 

Kate Coley  
Executive Director Organisational Support 
Waikato District Health Board 




